
Hello Room One Families, 

The year is off to a great start! It has been so much fun getting to 

know our new friends in our Toddler community!  

 

If you’ll notice, parent teacher conferences will be coming up on 

the 20th and 21st, and will be held in person.  

 

I will be sending out progress reports prior to our meeting; if you 

have any questions in regards to what you see that you would like 

to discuss in particular, my email is at the bottom of this newsletter 

and I will be happy to prepare! 

Important Dates 

October 20-21  

School Closed 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

October 22 

Fall Festival 10AM - 1PM 

 

October 24-28 

Bookfair 
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Contact Information 

Julia Ketay 

julia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote of the Month 

 “The absorption of the environment 

is an intellectual activity. It is a 

psychic necessity that the child 

explores the environment; it satisfies 

their spirit. After they have had the 

satisfaction of observing one thing 

that interests them, they go on until 

they are attracted to something else. 

In this way, the child can walk for 

miles.” 

                       - Maria Montessori, 1946 

UNITS OF STUDY 

 As it begins to get further into the change of the season, we will 

be exploring the harvests of fall as we incorporate more food 

preparation into our curriculum. Your child will be learning about 

the way fruits and vegetables grow, and the processes involved in 

picking and preparing them for eating and sharing! Alongside our 

food preparation, students will have more opportunities for self and 

community care as we learn how to clean our dishes and prepare 

our environment for the next activity. 

 

The snack sign up sheets for our bulk snack items will be placed 

outside the classroom at the beginning of each month, thank you 

for your participation! 


